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Dear Parents,  

I am really excited to be able to announce the return of our awards along with 

Book and Writer of the Week and a new special feature ‘This is Me’ which you 

find on Tapestry. Children continue to work incredibly hard, we may not be able 

to have everyone here but we can still celebrate their achievements. So here we 

go… 

Special Awards this week: 

Hedgehog Class 

Lucy for her amazing hardworking attitude and  

kindness to her friends 

Squirrel Class  

Isla-May for being ready to learn at all times and working hard in all areas 

Badger Class 

Lewis for having a brilliant attitude to work all week and  

being really kind and helpful in class 

Fox Class 

Lucy for always listening well and trying her best  

 

 

 

mailto:office@yaxham.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.yaxhamprimaryschool.co.uk/


Writer of the Week 

Squirrel Class 

Harriet 

Fox Class 

Gabija 

Well done all of you for your fantastic work! 

Other Messages 

Remembrance  

We are sad you won’t be able to share our act of remembrance with you in the same 

way this year. We will be sharing our learning on Tapestry ready for 11am on the 11th 

November so please do take a look when you can.  

Children in Need  

Fundraising for children in Need will take place from the 9th-15th November this year. 

As there is a lot of concern for children’s mental well-being, this year we will be 

holding ‘Feel Good Friday on the 13th November.’ Children can wear whatever makes 

them comfortable, they may want to dress up, wear their PJ’s, sports gear, or simply 

normal clothes. All donations will go straight to the Children in Need appeal.  

Non-Uniform Day  

Thank you so much for all of your contributions and to Toby for his brilliant idea. The 

chosen charity and the Friends will each receive £43.30!  

 

Reports 

You will receive your child’s report by email today. Please send your feedback by 

returning the form, emailing or through Tapestry.  

 

Finally think all so much for your support with the introduction of masks. You really 

have helped make a tricky time so much easier and I know it helps to make many 

families feel safer and more comfortable on site.  

 

With best wishes to you all  

 

Mrs Jennie Müller 



 
 

Dates for your Diary: 

Final Call for Christmas Cards 9th November 2020 

Feel Good Friday! 13th November 2020 

End of Term 18th December 2020 

Return to School 4th January 2021 

End of half term 12th February 2021 

Return to School 22nd February 2021 

End of term 26th March 2021 

Return to School 12th April 2021 

End of half term 28th May 2021 

Return to school 7th June 2021 

End of term 21st July 2021  

 

 

 


